Executive Committee – Monday, May 4, 2009

Pursuant to Executive Committee decision EX31.39 concerning the "Federal Government's Economic Stimulus for Renovation and Building of Social Housing in Toronto", at its meeting of April 7, 2009 and in light of the deadlines for consideration of proposed projects by the provincial government,

Executive Committee authorize:

- 1) The General Manager, Shelter, Support and Housing Administration to report directly to Council at its May 25, 26, 2009 meeting on the projects proposed under the first phase of the federal/provincial social housing renovation and retrofit stimulus program, and
- 2) the Affordable Housing Committee to submit its recommendations together with the report from the Deputy City Manager responsible for affordable housing directly to Council at its May 25, 26, 2009 meeting on the new projects proposed under the first phase of the federal/provincial new affordable housing stimulus program, including the completion of any projects under the existing Affordable Housing Program.